
Cyber Safety Parent 
Information Session

with Paul Litherland from Surf Online Safe
Monday 23 August, 6 pm - 7.30 pm

Now, more than ever, people are connecting online. While there are 
many benefits to technology, it can also expose young people to negative 
experiences. We need to be aware of the dangers that potentially exist in the 
‘online world’ and have the knowledge to minimise the impact this can have.

The Ashdale Cluster invites its parents to a FREE information session about 
cyber safety by Paul Litherland from Surf Online Safe. Paul, an ex-Police 
Officer of 20 years, spent the last five years of his Policing career in the 
Technology Crime Investigation Unit. 

Paul’s engaging and informative session focuses on educating students 
and community members on how to be safe online and raise awareness of 
current online risks.

Bookings are essential. Register via https://ashdalesc.eventbrite.com.au.


